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SUBJECT:  Report from the Technical Advisory Committee 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

1. Purpose. To inform the Northern Virginia Transportation Authority on the recent activities of 
the Northern Virginia Transportation Authority’s Technical Advisory Committee (TAC).  
 
2. Background. The TAC met on September 21, 2016.  The Committee received an update on 
the groundbreaking ceremonies for the West Ox Bus Garage Expansion (Fairfax County) and the 
Belmont Ridge Road Construction (Loudoun County) projects funded in part with NVTA 70% 
regional funds, meetings of the Planning Coordination Advisory Committee (PCAC) on 
September 28th and the Planning and Programming Committee (PPC) on September 30th, and 
the public outreach activities planned for the TransAction update in fall 2016.  
 
The committee also was presented with a preliminary set of nearly twenty draft performance 
measures for consideration in the plan evaluation as part of the TransAction update. The 
discussion focused on arriving at a set of key performance measures that can utilize a data-
driven evaluation process for the plan and project evaluations.  The committee will deliberate 
on this further at the next meeting before developing recommendations to the PPC and the 
Authority, potentially to be presented in their November/December meetings. 
 
3. Next steps.  We will continue to be engaged with the TransAction update and provide 

technical input and advice as needed.  The next meeting of the Technical Advisory Committee is 

scheduled for October 12, 2016, 7:00PM at the NVTA offices. 
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